
 

 

Happy Valentines Day Laurelwood! 

I hope this newsletter finds you well. As we start the new year, I reflect on 2023 and what a wonderful 
year it was for us as a neighborhood. So many needed repairs and new items handled within our 
community.  We are excited about what 2024 will bring and the opportunities to continue making 
Laurelwood a premier place to live!  

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS! 

Your 2023 – 2024 LWHOA Board Members and Officers 

 
Kimberly Shows, President 

Becky McCellan, Vice President 
John Connelly, Treasurer 

Phyllis Woodward, Secretary 
Alisa Dinger 

Kim Neighbors 
Todd Fillyaw 

 



NOTICE: 

 Reminder to review our neighborhood website for information i.e., newsletters, 
minutes of meetings, financials, clubhouse rental, pool card request, pictures of 
events, etc.  

 http://laurelwoodofms.org/ 

 

Covenants 
 

 

SIGNAGE 
No sign of ANY kind shall be displayed to public view on any lot except one sign advertising the 

property for sale or rent. 
 

PETS 
Pets shall be kept on a leash and under control of their owner when they are outside the 

owner’s lot and must not be a nuisance to other residents. 
LAKE 

No gasoline powered boats are allowed on the lakes. All boats, rafts, etc. Must be removed 
from the lakes when not in use. 

STRUCTURAL ALTERATIONS 
Any changes to exterior appearance, including additions, alterations, and paint color must be 

submitted in writing to and approved by the Architectural Board prior to the commencement of 
work. 
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